Agenda Item #3

MEMO

To:  Mike Riggle
Fr: Karen Geddeis
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel

Date: September 4, 2012

At the meeting on September 10, 2012, we will honor the maintenance staff from both GBN and
GBS for their efforts related to the recent energy study.

Glenbrook High School District 225 recently participated in a retro-commissioning energy
study to identify opportunities to reduce energy use and save money at Glenbrook North
and South High Schools. The district received the award through the Illinois Department of
Commerce and Economic Opportunity, which provided the analysis at no cost. Smart
Energy Design Assistance Center (SEDAC) was designated to complete the review at GBN
while EnerNOC, Inc., an energy consulting firm, conducted the analysis at GBS. Both
schools completed the process during the 2012 spring semester.

Mike Calucci, Dean Krock, Jim Quinn and Dan Whisler were invited to attend the
recognition.

www.glenbrook225.org



